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GLEN CARBON - The village of Glen Carbon recently welcomed two new officers to 
its Police Department after they were officially sworn in at the Village Board meeting 
on Tuesday.

Officers Tawanna Knighten and Blake Takmajian were sworn in by Mayor Bob Marcus 
and congratulated by the department, which announced the addition of their two newest 
members on their .Facebook page

“Glen Carbon Police would like to officially welcome Officer Tawanna Knighten and 
Officer Blake Takmajian,” they announced on Tuesday. “Tonight both officers were 
sworn in by Mayor Marcus surrounded by family, friends, and co-workers.

“We are beyond proud of our two newest officers for all their hard work in the academy 
and in their training and look forward to all they will accomplish in their careers.”

Officer Knighten was assigned badge number G66, while Officer Takmajian was 
assigned badge number G67.

For the full announcement and photos from the Glen Carbon Police Department, visit 
their .Facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/GlenCarbonPD/posts/pfbid02euhAjMNiX5cDKzPR18BbiddRsDnb5vHsKKHfBte8Y7RirJ6pRdXVafU4GHH3xQpTl?__cft__=AZXbIT6icE0xKd-E38GRhbSvvpUNihZ_SFk_7Utso9j5_EHKdvbfNnwV8fbo7VToxCjRkybEFuf1tKSsd-cMc3ZsPYTetd8dpk3uRJRCBiFOkuhKe--VNhWSJbH-qjvLB0j4rR646e6MUg5iVOOxOlnS&__tn__=%2CO%2CP-R&utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link
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